GIVE To U. J. A. Now

THE BULLETIN

Published by The Jewish Community Center of Staten Island

A Participating Member of the S. I. Community Chest



Vol. XXI — No. 14

TEVETH 13, 5710

Friday, December 22, 1950

CALLING ALL CHILDREN HOLIDAY PROGRAM TREAT

Mothers please note that December 26 is the big day. Bring your children to the J.C.C. for our annual holiday week program sponsored by the Womens Division.

TITLE—"Making Music is Fun"

PARTICIPATING—Margaret Graves of the Staten Island Symphony orchestra on the violin—Marianne Bushke on the cello—Joe Werb on the drums—Bobby Kuhn on the flute—Anthony Palladino on the clarinet—Gayle Wettindfeld, of the Staten Island symphony on the oboe—Mr. Roberts, of the Staten Island Music Center, on the trumpet, trombone, French horn, and tuba—Miss Eleanor Scoville, of the Richmond Institute of Musical Arts, at the Recorder—Anthony Polomeno at the double bass—Kenneth Goldin at the piano—Alvin Blum at the bassoon.

PLUS—the entire P. S. 30 band directed by Dorothy Swanson teacher of vocal and instrumental music at the school.

This group will show what fun children can have with music while the rafters ring. There will be a chance to vocalize too.

Mrs. Dolly Kuhn will M.C. the entire proceedings. Don't let your children miss this educational and very entertaining afternoon. Mrs. Dora Lipcon is the arranger, producer and vice-president in charge of everything.

The program starts promptly at 2:30. Admission is a nominal 25c.

U. J. A. DRIVE TOTAL \$114,000

Last Sunday morning 96 volunteer workers, using the Center as their base, conducted a house-to-house canvas on behalf of the United Jewish Appeal. Their efforts resulted in adding \$13,210 to the Island's total, bringing it to \$114,000.

All reports are not yet in, and further fund-raising activities are in prospect. In time, when all activities are completed, the campaign should exceed the \$150,000 goal hoped for by U.J.A. according to Dr. Bernard N. Cantor, Island UJA chairman, and Louis R.

iller, residential division chairman. Junday's house-to-house drive, which held annually, was carried out under the direction of Mr. Miller, Mrs. Milla

(Continued on page 3, Col. 2)

SHUT-INS GET C. I. T.'s CANDY DOLLS

Trying to put a little happiness and cheer into the lives of many of the sick children at the Willowbrook School, the Counsellors In Training are putting the finishing touches on lollypop dolls that they are making and will distribute to those less fortunate than themselves. The dolls will be distributed by the girls at vacation time as New Years gifts.

John Siano, well known to many as a star football player for Curtis High School, who at present is recreation director for the children, was very pleased with the project and assured the group that the lollypop dolls would be a bright spot in the dull lives of the children. Mr. Siano suggested that the lollypop dolls be given to the crippled child-

(Continued on page 4, Col. 3)

Vacation Week Programs Held At The Center

With many Islanders flocking home for the vacation week and hundreds of others getting a breather from their daily chores, the Center has scheduled several events for the holiday period.

Read these columns carefully for they may hold some hint as to an event or affair or special occasion at the Center which you will want to attend while you now have the time.

BUD LOU GENE TRIO TO PLAY HOMECOMING

The Senior Division homecoming party has turned into a Stockingfoot Dance. Sox are in order. There will be prizes in accordance with the theme; one for the loudest pair and one for the purtiest pair.

Music will be provided by the well-known Bud Lou Gene trio who always come through music "tres danceable."

The entertainment will feature a Kollege of Musical Knowledge (with prizes) along with various (but kept at a minimum) entertainers.

All in all it should be great fun, so why not join the crowd and come on down to the College Room, Dec. 26, at 8:30. The entrance fee is practically nil (50c stag, 75c drag) and the evening will be well worth the price. A share of the proceeds will be donated to the Jerusalem Y.

Don't forget, wear sox! Your shoes will be checked at the door.

CAMP REUNION THURSDAY AFTERNOON

An afternoon of fun is planned for Thursday, Dec. 28, when the annual (Continued on page 3, Col. 2)

B. & P. To Elect Officers Next Month

The Business and Professional Group enjoyed its first open meeting last Sunday night.

Herbert V. Gellendre, director of the Center Little Theatre Group, spoke on 'Theatre'. Informal skits and improvisations were enacted by the club's members under the speaker's direction.

During the business meeting, led by temporary chairman, Morton Koppel. Sidney Cohen, program chairman, reported that a Monte Carlo Carnival would be the theme of the next meeting on Sunday, Jan. 7.

It was decided to elect regular officers sometime in January.

A social work committee to assist Center Youth Activities was formed. Jean Meredith, Florence Welkowitz, Eleanor Rubin and Max Whitman volunteered to serve on this committee.

Young men and women in their midtwenties or over are invited to attend the next meeting Jan. 7 at the Center.

Public Meeting Planned

A meeting of the Staten Island Bureau of Jewish Education will take place at the Center on Wednesday, Dec. 27, at 8:30. Plans will be made for a Jewish Parents Public Meeting on Jan. 11 at the Center.

Mrs. Sarah Kusher of the Jewish Education Committee of New York will be the speaker. "All Jewish parents will be invited to attend to hear this outstanding speaker who will discuss the welfare of children" stated Max Levy, president of the Bureau.

Samuel Meyerson

Insurance

19 FORT PLACE SAINT GEORGE STATEN ISLAND I, N. Y. GIBRALTAR 7-8300

FIDELITY AND SURETY BONDS

MARRIED COUPLES: Attention!

Young married couples, do you now feel secure? Is your marriage like ivory, 99% pure? Don't trust to luck on its staying that way. Join our club and together we'll pray.

Stanley N. Lipsitz.

The young married couples club is now making plans for its first open meeting which will take place in the early part of next year. A very prominent speaker will lecture at this meeting on a subject which at the age of 18 we know all about, yet ten years later, we know very little about. For further details, consult next week's bulletin.

*

Boys In Service

Arthur Woodstone has been in the Army for the past several weeks and is anxious to hear from his friends on the Island. His address is:

Recruit Arthur Woodstone U. S. 51070633 279th Infantry-Company L 45th Division Camp Polk, Louisiana

CHILDREN PLAN DANCE

The Junior Folk Dance Group is busy making preparations for the coming Holiday, "Hamishah Asar Bi Shevat" (New Year for Trees). During this holiday the children will do an interpretation to portray the planting of trees and the gaiety connected with this joyous occasion. This dance will be in pantomine coming from the children's imagination from the stories related to them of that holiday.

Condolences

The Center offers its deepest sympathy to the Wolinitz family of the loss of their brother and mother within a week of each other.

For your Convenience NOW

Two Stores full of
Gas and Electrical Appliances
FAMOUS MAKE TELEVISION SETS
"We Will Not Be Undersold"

DUNN BROS.
993 CASTLETON AVE.—GI 2-3414
105 RICHMOND AVE. — GI 7-3515

MENTAL HYGIENE FORUMS SCHEDULED

The mental hygiene forums to held at the Center will begin on Winesday, Jan. 17, and continue for three Wednesdays thereafter, the 24th and 31st. Dr. Anne Casper is the chairman of the series.

The first forum will start with a film and then feature a panel discussion by four guest psychiatrists on the "Feeling of Hostility." The psychiatrists are all on the staff of the Willowbrook State School.

The subjects and guest speakers for the remaining two forums will be announced in future issues of the Bulletin.

C. I. T.'s CANDY DOLLS

(Continued from page 1) ren's ward, for they have so little to look forward to.

The girls are doing a wonderful job with the dolls and are having a lot of run while doing it. Each doll consists or a lollypop body, with gum drop eyes and nose, and a candy bean mouth. How the gum drops stick to the lollypop is a secret or the CIT's and, for professional reasons, will not be divulged to anyone. The girls then demonstrate their ingenuity by designiskirts and dresses to finish the dolls it to a cute mouthful of candy.

Remember the name, CIT's, for you will be hearing much more about them. This group, consisting of girls between the ages of 12 and 15, and led by Mrs. Charlotte Wacks, meet every Monday evening at 7:30 at the Center.

The group's last trip to New York was Saturday. The girls saw a film at the Roxy Theater.

NADLER'S SPECIAL OFFEI FOR THE COLLEGE GIRL

A Fine Quality Mouton Coat with four flares

\$89.50 — regularly \$129.50 Limited Quantity

96 Victory Blvd., Tompkinsville Open Evenings

GI 7-5355

Harry Skolnik, Prop.

KOSHER PULLETS

No Ups - 55c per pound

J. T. PECK

139 Jersey Street

We Deliver

GIbraltar 7-2629